
2017-18 Asbestos Notification 
 

To all Parents, Guardians and Employees of 
Sargent RE-33J Schools 

 
Colorado Reg. 8 section IV requires a yearly notification of related asbestos 
activities that have occurred in the past year or will occur before the next 
notification. 
 
The asbestos management plan is located in the principal’s office of each 
school and plans for all buildings are located in Superintendent’s office. 
The buildings which contain asbestos are checked every six months for any 
changes in condition of materials. If necessary, actions will be taken to keep 
buildings in a safe condition. 
 
Richard Quintana, the designated person, has checked all visible asbestos 
containing materials every six months for changes.   
 
The maintenance director and custodians are due for awareness training 
update. 
 
The buildings and asbestos program are in good and a safe condition.  
 
 
Greg Slover 
Superintendent  
   
 
   
 
 
 

 


